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Tuesday 11th March 2025 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

RE: Reception Chickenpox  

This week, we have had one confirmed case of chickenpox in Reception. When children 
have chickenpox, the NHS state that they should remain off school until the spots have 
formed a scab. This usually occurs about 5 days after spots have appeared.  

 

We hope that this is an isolated case, but appreciate your support in ensuring that you 
are checking your children for spots and keeping them off school if they have symptoms. 
Please ensure you inform the school of their symptoms if they are absent.  

 

Thank you for your continued support.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

Ms Hasker (Headteacher)                

 


